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Headquarters Library Will Close July 29 – August 2 
Air Conditioning will be repaired during this time 

 
Headquarters Library at 300 Maiden Lane is scheduled to be closed Monday, July 29 

through Friday, August 2 to overhaul the building’s air conditioning. If work continues as 

scheduled, the building will reopen Saturday, August 3. For up-to-date information, visit 

cumberland.lib.nc.us or the library’s Facebook page.   

Headquarters Library customers are encouraged to visit one of the library’s other seven 

locations with Bordeaux Branch at 3711 Village Dr. and North Regional Branch at 855 

McArthur Rd. being the most convenient.  

### 

 
 
 

mailto:ktomita@cumberland.lib.nc.us

